
Meeting Minutes for 06/08/17 

Meeting started with traditional introductions.  

Marcus reported 6 meters has been open. He also updated us on his field day preparations.  

Robert, N4IXT, gave Secretary report.  

1. At most recent test session, we had four testing, result was 1 new Tech, 2 upgrades to General, 

and 1 upgrade to Extra.  

2. Robert reminded the group he would not be here for field day due to business conflicts. (He’ll be 

in California).   

Jim, W4XWA, gave the Treasurer report: 

1. Just over 13k in bank.  

2. All bills are paid. 

3. Two new applications for membership. One is a renewal other is new. 

4. Jack, KC4PZA had surgery on his larynx Monday, got most of the tumor out. He’s home now, 

they are still going over his treatment options.   

Marcus mentioned the nomination Vice President is still open.  

 

 

Meeting adjourned.  


